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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

• Storm Structures completed. 

• Pavement removed from 10th to 11th Street. 

• Began excavating excess dirt from 10th to 12th Street. 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK: 
  

10th to 12th Street 

• Subgrade Preparation. 

• Install perforated subdrain. 

• Install and compact gravel subbase. 
 

12th to 16th Street 

• Remove pavement. 

• Subgrade preparation. 

• Install perforated subdrain. 

• Install and compact gravel subbase. 
 

10th to 20th Street 

• Hulstein Excavating will move trash/recycling cans from in front of 
houses to the side streets from completion and brought back to each 
house by the end of the next day. 

 
 

COMING SOON: 
  

 

• 16th to 20th Street will begin paving once 10th to 16th Street is closer to 
being covered with crushed concrete subbase. 

 

• July 24th: Anticipated beginning of Mainline Concrete Paving starting at 
16th Street moving North. 

 

• Contact the City if you have an existing sprinkler system. 

• Homeowners that would like additional concrete driveway/sidewalk 
replacement can email Hulstein Excavating, see Jay Hartley’s 
information listed to the left. 


